
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

19.04.2024 

Homework  
Reading: To read at home every 
day. 
 
Spelling: Weekly Super Scoder 
activity. 
 
Times Tables Frenzy: Complete 
and return to your teacher weekly.  
 

House Points 
 
Congratulations to Purple House for 
winning the most points this week! 
 
Green  34      Red       34 
Purple  43 Yellow      36 
Blue  35 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

 
 

Class Attendance Lates 

Anning 94.4% 2 

Peake 98.2% 2 

Franklin 95.1% 1 

Jenner 96.8% 3 

Darwin 96.1 0 

Nightingale 98.9% 1 

Hawking 92.2% 1 

Potter 99.6% 0 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 
Every Thursday morning 8:45am  Joint HPIS & HPJS Coffee Morning 

@ the Family Hub in the Infants 
   
Cheese scone making – Year 6 Monday 22nd April 
Year 5 visit to Mary Rose Museum Wednesday 24th April 
Film Night for Year 3 & 4  Thursday 25th April 
Cheese scone making – Year 5 Monday 29th April 
Film Night for Year 5 & 6  Thursday 2nd May 
Bank Holiday - School closed Monday 6th May 

Cheese scone making – Year 4 Tuesday 7th May 
Cheese scone making – Year 3 Monday 13th May 
Summer Half Term Holiday Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 
First day back after Half Term Monday 3rd June 
Last day of Summer Term Monday 22nd July 
Inset Day   Tuesday 23rd July 
 
Inset Day   Monday 2nd September 
First day back of Autumn Term Tuesday 3rd September 
 

 

Letters Home 
Please see the following correspondence 
attached to the covering email: 
 

 Film Night for Year 3 & 4 

 Cheese scone making for Year 5 

 Curriculum Overviews for each year 

group 

Signposting 
Please note from time to time we signpost families to 
local activities and clubs. Whilst we are selective in 
what we send out, this should not be seen as a 
recommendation or endorsement. We do not carry out 
the same checks for signposted activities as we would 
for those activities hosted with the school and parents 
should therefore satisfy themselves that they are happy 
with the organisation and their activity. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back everyone.  We hope you had a lovely Easter 
break.  Well done to the children – they have come back 
recharged, calm and ready for the new challenges and 
opportunities that are planned for the summer term. 
 
Please remember to look out on the Upcoming Dates section 
for all future events. 
 

Open Box Theatre – Year 5 
 
Hi, I’m going to share with you our Open Box Theatre 
experience.  This week, the whole of Year 5 learned about the 
Mayans and we really enjoyed it! 
 
Did you know that the Mayans believed having a big nose was 
beautiful, so people would often shape mud around their 
noses?!  Additionally, they also had many stages of heaven – 
perhaps why their temple was shaped as it was.  They also 
shaped their skulls like maize – ouch!  Maize is like corn on the 
cob. 
 
We really hope they  
come back soon. 
 
By Alexis in Darwin    
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sleep Hygiene Course at HPJS 

  
If you would like to reserve a space on this 
course, please contact the school office. Thank 
you. 

 


